
BERLIN BRATS 
 
 

Dear Berlin Alumni, 
 
The weekend of April 3rd, 4th and 5th there will be a 
“regional”of Berlin Brats in Melbourne, Florida.  Sound good?          
 
The purpose of this informal get-together is to bring together 
those “brats” in the local area and have some “fun.”  Local 
area has been re-defined ….as some brats will be coming from 
as far away as New York, Iowa, Colorado, Massachusetts and 
Texas….they just can’t wait for the Reunion in ’99!   
 
Friday night I will host a spaghetti dinner in my home, Saturday 
there will be an afternoon BBQ and Saturday night we plan to 
hit the town! I hope you can join us for the weekend….but if not 
…don’t miss the main event – Saturday’s BBQ! 
 
Bring your yearbooks, pictures, class rings, and other memorabilia! 
Our Berlin Brats alumni association scrapbook will be available  
for viewing.  (bring your business card to add to the collection) 
 
If you are interested in attending please let me hear from you.   
RSVP by March 28th.  I can help with accommodations.  You can 
reach me via email at:  bratsign@juno.com  By phone at: (407)255-5155 
Or drop me a line at:  1663 Arthur Ave., Melbourne, FL 32935 
 
Three other class contacts and the head of our association will 
be there. Look forward to seeing YOU there!!!! 
                 
                                                             Pat (Martel) Little 
                                                             ’72 Co-Class Contact 
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